

www.blatchingtonmill.org.uk

Dear Blatch families.

As we work through assessing the situation on site this morning we just wanted to update you all regarding our online learning arrangements.

This morning your children should be able to see a relevant KS3 or KS4 activity posted on their subject Google Classroom pages and are encouraged to work through their usual timetabled subject lessons to our normal school day timings.

We have attached an overview of the home learning activities for each subject area in case there are any issues accessing Google Classroom this morning.

We will update you on the situation on site as soon as we are able to share more information.

Kind regards,

Brandon Hughes
Deputy Headteacher
Blatchington Mill School













